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Access to the 222 W Acequia Parking Structure will change this weekend. The City of Visalia, in
coordination with Kaweah Delta Health Care District and the Downtown Visalians, are changing
the entrance and exit locations for the parking strucuture this weekend.

This change is being made to allieviate traffic congestion at the exit due to the proximity to the
signal at Locust St. & Acequia Ave. Crews will be on site early Saturday morning, August 19th
and work until the change is complete. The change will also create a one way traffic flow on the
ground floor, making a more efficient and less congested route to the higher levels of the
structure.
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